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As the KW Water Polo Club closes out the 2018 – 2019 season, I want to take a moment to 
thank you, our sponsor, for your support in making this such a successful year. Your support 
helped 64 athletes compete in venues as far west as Alberta, and as far east as Montreal… 
and our sponsorship banner traveled with them to each event.  

The ages of these athletes ranged from 9 
to 19. With your help, they’ve enjoyed 
experiences from which they will grow 
as individuals, develop resiliency and 
self-confidence, and become strong 
contributors to our community. 

From a competitive perspective our 
season was a phenomenal success. We 
brought home Gold in many of the 
tournaments entered and our 14U Girls 
took it to the next level by winning both 

Provincials and the Eastern National Championships. 

Please accept the enclosed team 
photo as recognition of our 
appreciation for your support. 
We hope to reach out to you 
again in the near future and ask 
for your support for the 2019 – 
2020 season. 

 

 

 

Kyle  Devitt,  President  –  KW Water Polo Club 


